
  

 
 

 
 

 

26 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Careers: Year 11 September Offer  

Year 11 Students have been set as a Homework on Go 4 Schools (G4S) a short MS form to complete 
regarding the offer they have received for their next step post GCSE/ Btec exams.  It is a statutory 
requirement that we collate the Year 11 September Offer information by the Department of 
Education.  The offer a student has received may be dependent on students achieving certain grades 
or it may be an unconditional offer.  

Students who have multiple offers are only required to report one offer and therefore input the 
information for the offer they would most like to take up in September 2024. Students can change 
their minds at any point but are not required to report this so do not need to complete the Microsoft 
form again.  

Some students may not know at this stage what they want to do next and may not make a decision 
about their destination until after they receive their results in August so do not have to report their 
next step. NLS, and our local Prospects Careers Service, can support those students who are struggling 
to decide what it is they would like to do next and help ensure that all our young people have a positive 
destination post 16.  

We would appreciate parents and carers support by ensuring their child completes the MS Form if 
they have received an offer or, complete the form, as soon as they receive an offer between now and 
July. The link to the form is here . 

Leavers Hoodies 

A reminder that Year 11 Leavers Hoodies can be ordered up until June 7 directly from Stitch-Tech 
here. For those wishing to add a personalised name please remember to add the details in the Order 
Notes box at checkout.  

Student Lockers 

If your child has used a locker within school could we ask that they begin emptying it and returning 
the key to Student Services. All lockers assigned to a Year 11 student where keys are not returned 
will be emptied during the summer holiday. If the locker key has been lost, please could you ask your 
child to inform Student Services. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Butler.  
Head of Year 11 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tDxm_MaS6E2IFfbc7o4Xl9FYyLAV14hHvUrz60eovNtUNkRSRE5RWlM4NkNLSFU3MjBJSVhGQzNTTy4u
https://www.stitchtech.co.uk/product-category/school-uniforms/north-leamington-school/nls-hoodies/

